
The Bermudagrass Stem 

Maggot (BSM) was first 

discovered in southern 

Georgia in 2010. Since 

then it has spread through-

out the Southeast, damag-

ing burmudagrass hay-

fields, pastures and turf 

should show evidence of 

insect damage or obvious 

decay.  

There are some varieties 

of bermudagrass that are 

more susceptible to BSM 

damage than others but all 

has the possibility of being 

hit by the pest. A hayfield 

or pasture that has been 

damaged by BSM before, 

is highly susceptible to 

being damaged again.  

This is the time of year to 

start noticing BSM damage 

in fields. On June 25, 

2018 an Alicia Bermu-

dagrass hayfield in Monroe 

County, on the Lamar 

county line, was identified 

with having BSM damage. 

Keep an eye out for dam-

age in your bermudagrass 

and notify your County Ex-

tension Office if you see 

any.   

Bermudagrass Stem Maggot (BSM) 

Southeastern Hay Contest 



https://www.google.com/search?q=spalding+county+extension+office&oq=spalding+county+e&aqs=chrome.1.69i57j0l5.4967j0j9&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8#
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Upson County Extension 

305 S. Hightower St. 

Suite 170 

Thomaston, GA 30286 

(706) 647-8989 
 

Lamar County Extension 

118 Academy Drive 

Suite A  

Barnesville, GA 30204 

(770) 358-5163 

E-mail: hrobinson@uga.edu 

Upson/Lamar Extension 

University of Georgia 

What is UGA Extension? 
 

Through county offices throughout the state, 

University of Georgia Cooperative Extension 

offers reliable information and programs in the 


